Minutes March 28, 2007
Board of Public Works and Safety

The Board of Public Works and Safety met for a regular meeting, Wednesday, March 28,
2007, at 5:00 p.m., in the City Chambers, 3™ floor, City Building, Logansport, Indiana.

Silent Roll Call was taken by Clerk Treasurer Ruth Ellen Bland. Those present were
Mayor Michael Fincher, Deputy Mayor Klinck and Joe Casalini. Deputy City Attorney
Lisa Traylor-Wolff was not present. Others present: Building Commissioner Hostetler,
Fire Chief McMinn, and Code Enforcer Officer Hileman.

Public: Michael Berkshire, Tona and Steve Mclntire, Jeff Marshal.

Media: Kevin Lilly, Pharos Tribune and Eric Pfeiffer, WSAL.
Minutes from March 21, 2007 accepted as presented on a vote of 3-0.

Claims of $220,911.08; approved as presented.
An Electrical License was granted to Bob Rush, Logansport, for a period of one year.

Additions to Agenda: 5) Mayor’s Cup Award and 6) Dumpster Request.
Old Business: -0-

New Business:

\J

%+ Code Enforcer Officer Hileman presented her weekly report. The following
address (es) is recommended for Clean up, to the Logansport Street
Department for cleanup at a rate of $250.00 per hour plus a $50.00
Administration and $50.00 fine: 511 Shultz Street, John Rush. The
recommendation(s) and entire report is accepted on a vote of 3-0.

% Building Commissioner Hostetler delivered his weekly report. His department
has collected $172.00 in various fees during the past week. His report and
recommendations were accepted as presented on a vote of 3-0.

% The Contract of Management Agreement between Roeing Corp and the City
of Logansport was continued, as recommended by the IT Committee, for an
amount of $5,000. This allows the city to buy services at a reduce cost.
Services include system engineering support, network administration and
hardware maintenance. Motion passed 3-0.

% Arequest from Bill Shanks, 327 Hamilton Street, for a curb cut was approved
on a vote of 3-0.

% Steve Mclntire and his crew were awarded the Mayor’s Cup for serves
provided to the city; cleaning an area along Erie Avenue of trash and fallen
tree limbs. Mr. Mclntire was present to accept the Award on behalf of himself
and the crew saying, “It was needed to be done.”

** A dumpster request was granted to Jeff Marshal, Cecil Street, for a 20 yard

dumpster to sit at 1010 Michigan Ave. to collect roofing materials. The

request was inspected and approved by Street Commissioner Don Crain.



Board Member Comments:

Deputy Mayor Klinck informed the public of the upcoming grant available to eligible
homeowners of $500.00; for painting the outside of their homes. The meeting will be
April 17", 4:30 p.m. in City Council Chambers. Linda said it will help the curb appeal of
the city and more information will be forthcoming.

Visitor Comments:

Steve Mclntire complimented Street Commissioner Don Crain and his department for the
speedy attention of pick up at the Erie Ave work site.

There being no other business before The Board of Public Works and Safety.

Adjournment: 5: 12 p.m.

Ruth Ellen Bland, IAMC/CMC " Michael Fincher
Clerk Treasurer Mayor of Logansport




